
 

COVID19 Update 
March 26th, 1pm 

Dear Maud Morgan Families, 

Maud Morgan Arts will be closed from ​March 16th through  May 4th ​due to the coronavirus, but please 
note closures may be extended based on the public schools. We will be monitoring the situation closely 
and will continue to update you via email. 

For families who are enrolled in our Spring 2020 session, please note that we will have to delay the start 
of our scheduled programming. 

When Cambridge Public Schools provides an updated calendar for the school year, we'll update our own 
schedule accordingly and share it with you. We will also reach out with a plan for picking up winter 
session projects from our studio spaces when we are able to reopen. 

The MMA team will be checking our voicemails daily but will best be reached via email, as we are being 
advised to work remotely during the two-week closure. 

While you're away from our studios, please check in on our ​instagram feed​ ​and ​MMA blog​. We'll be 
posting fun projects that folks can do in their homes. Art can be a fantastic way to reduce stress and 
anxiety! 

Anyone experiencing financial hardship during this challenging time should reach out to us. We are 
working to find ways to provide emergency financial and other assistance to community members who 
are struggling to meet their basic needs due to the impact of this community-wide health issue. 

Everyone please stay safe and healthy! 

 

https://www.instagram.com/maudmorganarts/
https://maudmorganarts.wordpress.com/

